WEST PIKE RUN TOWNSHIP
Board of Supervisors
Meeting Minutes, February 9", 2015

Febaunaq 9
CALL TO ORDER The West Pike Run Township Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Monday, Deeemiser L

8th. 2015The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Rick Molish

PLEADGE &ROLL CALL Present at the meeting were, Chairman Rick Molish, Supervisor Phil Podroskey, Supervisor Laura
Hough, Secretary Ruth Dodds, and Solicitor Herman Bigi.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION Jack O’Neil voiced concerns about Elm Road, would like it resolved.
Susan Stitch-compressor station/Spring Road paving/water /Woodland
Brownsville Ambulance/Proposal
Zemba’s- Building permit/Twilight noise

APPROVAL OF Motion was made by Laura, second by Phil to accept the minutes of January 5™ meeting,
MINUTES motion carried.
REPORTS Police Report Phil Podroskey read the Police Report. Motion was made by Phil, second By

Laura to accept the report.
Animal Control Motion was made by Laura, second by Phil to accept the animal control report.

Secretary-Treasurer Ruth Dodds provided a written report of the finances. Motion was made
by Laura, second by Phil to accept the report.

Road Report Rick Molish provided a verbal road report. Motion was made by Phil and second
by Laura to approve the road report.

Recreation No Report/tabled.

Gas Well  Kyle Shirey fielded several questions regarding complaints from residents.
Supervisor Hough read a text received from Rice representative, Amanda,
with updates on Mad Dog and Wiggin.

Meetings & Seminars Supervisor Hough reported she would not be attending the Hershey
Convention but would continue with her webinars and attendance at
any upcoming meetings that would involve the Township.

Code Enforcement Kerry Krider reported he has a hearing scheduled on 2/28, regarding the
enforcement issues on Woodland.

CORRESPONDENCE No correspondence to review.

BILLS & PAYROLL Motion was made by Phil, second by Laura to approve the January invoices.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

OLD BUSINESS Nothing to report

NEW BUSINESS The service offered by the Brownsville Ambulance service was explained in detail by Chairman
Molish. The representatives present, Rose Pici and Ed Stevenson, answered questions and
explained the billing and procedures followed buy their service.

ADJOURNMENT With no further business before the board, Chairman Rick Molish adjourned the

Meeting at

Ruth E. Dodds , Secretary-Treasurer



